
School Board Member Resignation 

 
On Monday March 1, 2021, Sandy Lessentine announced her intent to resign from the Lake Central 
School Corporation Board of Trustees.  She submitted in writing that her resignation is effective March 
2, 2021.  

At this time and until 4:00 p.m. on March 17, 2021 the School Board is accepting letters or emails of 
interest for the vacant board seat.  The chosen candidate will serve the remainder of Ms. 
Lessentine’s term which expires on 12.31.22. 

Interested candidates must possess the requisite qualifications provided for regularly elected board 
members, including: 
  

1.     At least 21 years of age, and 
2.     Resides in the residential district for Ms. Lessentine’s seat – the Schererville District 
 

Interested parties should submit a brief letter of interest stating why they wish to serve on the Board 
and include home address, email address and the best phone number for contact. Please submit to 
Cindy Sues, Board President at the email address listed below.  The Board may seek additional 
information regarding qualifications of applicants.  The process for selecting a replacement will be 
determined at an upcoming public work session of the Board. 
  
Cindy Sues csues@lcscmail.com 

mailto:csues@lcscmail.com

